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Attorney General Marshall Issues Statement After Explosive Device 
Detonated Outside Office Over the Weekend 

(Montgomery)—Attorney General Steve Marshall today issued a statement regarding 

the detonation of an explosive device located outside the Alabama Attorney General’s 

Office in Montgomery.   

Attorney General Marshall stated, “in the early hours of Saturday, February 24, an 

explosive device was detonated outside of the Alabama Attorney General’s Office 

building in Montgomery. Thankfully, no staff or personnel were injured by the 

explosion. The Alabama Law Enforcement Agency will be leading the investigation, 

and we are urging anyone with information to contact them immediately.” 

To report any information, contact ALEA at (334) 676-7890. 
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